












                                                 HOLBROOK FIRE DISTRICT  

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE A Public Hearing will take place on Tuesday, October 18,2022 at 

5:00PM at the main firehouse located at 390 Terry Boulevard, Holbrook, New York. The 

purpose of the Public Hearing will be to permit public review of the proposed budget for the 

Holbrook Fire District for the calendar year 2023,as adopted by the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Holbrook Fire District  at a regularly scheduled and convened public 

meeting of the Board on September 15, 2022  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a copy of the proposed budget has been filed with the 

Islip Town Clerk and is available for review there and is also available for review at the Office of 

the Board of Fire Commissioners between the hours of 9:00AM and 3:00PM.  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that a Special Meeting of the Board of Fire 

Commissioners will be held at the main firehouse immediately following the conclusion of the 

public hearing for the purpose of adopting the final budget.  

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD FIRE COMMISSIONERS OF THE HOLBROOK FIRE 

DISTRICT, Town of Islip, County of Suffolk,  State of New York. 

 

 Ronald Schnall  

District Secretary- Treasurer 








